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 Letter dated 28th October, 2021 from Allied Irish Banks in reply to Notice of Motion from 
Members to write to the CEO of AIB to ask them to retain the ATM at the site of the Ennis Road 
Branch, Limerick City after the bank closes in November and to write to the CEO of Bank of 
Ireland to ask them to retain the ATM at the Bank’s Branch in Roxboro Shopping Centre, Limerick 
City which closed recently. 

 

 






